Rotary Meeting By Zoom – 18th November 2020

Turning a negative into a Positive

Just a quick note to report upon our speakers evening last week and remind members that our next business zoom meeting will be held on the 2nd December 19:30.

Last week 37 members, including 6 from the lunchtime club were treated to a combination of poems and talk from a local commercial poet Fiona Mobbs. An example of her work (dedicated to our club is included below). Keith Cameron provided the vote of thanks and our local poet Martin Radford was able to provide a reply, obviously. Fiona has kindly sent through her price list (Rotary concession) for her Christmas cards,let me know if you're interested! A visit to her website below provides pricing for her books and bespoke poems (written to order).

On the 2nd we have a normal business meeting and we will be joined by Lawrence Tristram from district who will be presenting something to the club, I know not what.

Thanks Bryan

This poem's for Rotary -Thanks for having me. I hope you enjoyed my poems, And they filled your minds with glee.

I'd love to help your causes, Whatever that might be -As I know you serve others In our local community!

Contact Personal Poet Fiona